PROPOSAL

Club:		TSA 
Dates:      	March 15-17, 2012
Place:     	Louisville, KY 
Reason: 	Overnight trip for state conference

The Technology Student Association (TSA) is seeking board approval for an overnight trip March 15-17 (Thur, Fri, Sat) to Louisville for their state conference.  Around 10 students will be participating in events such as promotional graphics, technology debate, technology building, video creation, and a few other areas.  The participating students have fundraised and/or will pay their own way for the bus and bus driver to/from, Crown Plaza hotel stay, registration fees, and so on.  The cost is roughly $200 per student.

We will leave Thursday morning at 8 am and return Saturday afternoon around 3 pm.  The students will participate in activities Thursday and Friday, and then the awards ceremony is Saturday morning.

Thank you!
 
Andrew Lovett
Business Teacher
TSA Advisor
STLP Advisor
[bookmark: _GoBack]Approved: Roxann Booth, Principal, 01/31/12

